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Brett —

Well.... It appears the opposition somehow found out about Wheaton being in town and are now
threatening litigation. Please see the attached letter that Randy with Wheaton just received today.
We are going to draft a point by point response to this letter. Tom hoped that the Governor would
be willing to also have a letter drafted essentially stating that this is exactly the type of tactics that
the Governor does NOT want to see with organizations opposed to resource development in the
state. Companies that have invested in Alaska and developed our resources have done so
responsibly and Pebble should be able to do the same. We should stand up for responsible resource
development and prove that Alaska IS open for business. And he hopes that Wheaton will stand
with him.

Something to that effect. Let me know what you think.

~Shalon



